
Notice of Public Hearing

The Village of Maybee will hold a public hearing on it's proposed budget for the 

upcoming year of 2015 on Wednesday December 10, 2014 beginning at 7:00 p.m. 

The hearing will take place at the village hall located at 9051 Raisin St. in Maybee, Mi.

The public is welcome to attend. Questions may be directed to Theresa Gross, Clerk at 

(734) 587-2900 or in writing to: Village of Maybee Clerk P.O. Box 36, Maybee, Mi. 

48159.

December 5, 2014 Theresa Gross

Village Clerk


